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Our Ref:  771/20 
 
26 February 2020 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 30 January 2020.   
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
1. Could you please tell me the PCC’s annual salary and whether this has remained the 

same since the post was created in 2012?  
  
2. How many members of staff did your office have when it was created in November 2012, 

and what was the annual salary cost at that time? 
  
3. How many members of staff does your office have as of now, January 2020, and what is 

the current annual salary cost? 
 
4. How many members of staff are paid an annual salary of more than £100,000 as of now, 

January 2020? 
  
5. How many members of staff has the office employed since November 2012 and what is 

the total salary cost of this? 
 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
1. £75,000 included on the Statement of Accounts on the website.  This salary is set 

nationally by the Home Office. There was an increase of 2% from May 2019. 
 
2. The PCC would of set the first budget for 13/14 therefore the costs are from April 

2013. See analysis below.   
 

continued…………… 
 



  

3. 14.59 FTE's Estimated annual cost of £756K (actuals up to January 2020 then estimated 
for February & March 2020). 
 

4. None. 
 
5. See below analysis. 
 
PCC Office - Salary Actual Costs - 2013/2014 to 2019/2020 
   
Salary Costs £'000  
2013/2014 676  
2014/2015 626  
2015/2016 643  
2016/2017 635  
2017/2018 669  
2018/2019 750  
2019/2020 756  Actuals only up to January 2020 £630K February & March 2020 estimated 
   
PCC Office - Employee FTE's   
2013/2014 11.61  
2014/2015 11.22  
2015/2016 12.35  
2016/2017 11.39  
2017/2018 12.19  
2018/2019 14.59  
2019/2020 14.59 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 


